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TITLE OF REPORT: Primary Care Co-commissioning - Next Steps 
 
 

 
 
Purpose of the Report  
1. To seek the views of the Health & Wellbeing Board on the next steps for primary 

care co-commissioning. 
 

2. A report from Newcastle Gateshead CCG is attached. 
 
 
Recommendations 
3. The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to consider the report. 
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